
  
 

   
 

Monday 9th June 2025  
 
Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers,  
 
As we approach the end of what has been a significant and memorable year for our Year 11 
students, we would like to share some important upcoming dates and expectations to help 
you, and your child prepare for the final weeks of their time at Broadoak Academy.  
  
Friday 13th June – Tutor Celebrations  
This will be the final opportunity for students to spend time with their tutor groups, reflect 
on the year, and say their goodbyes. It’s a special moment to celebrate their journey 
together.  
Students are expected to attend in full school uniform (shirt, tie, blazer, and school shoes) 
as we will be taking photographs for the yearbook and for students’ personal memories.  
  
Monday 16th June – Final Day  
Following the Physics Paper 2 exam on this day, students will no longer be required to 
attend school full-time. From this point forward, they will only attend school for 
scheduled revision masterclasses and exams. A detailed timetable for these sessions will be 
shared shortly.  
Please note that although students will not be on site every day, they are still legally on roll 
at Broadoak Academy until the Leavers’ Assembly. During school hours, students are 
expected to conduct themselves responsibly in the community, upholding the values of the 
school and setting a positive example.  
  
Contingency Date – Wednesday 25th June   
All Year 11 students must be available on Wednesday 25 June 2025 for a potential GCSE 
contingency exam day. This is in case any exams need to be rescheduled due to 
disruption. Do not book holidays or make other commitments before this date.  
  
Thursday 26th June – Year 11 Prom  
We are excited to celebrate the end of Year 11 with our Prom at Batch Country House.  

• Arrival from 6:00pm  
• Photographs between 6:00–7:00pm  
• Seated for the meal by 7:00pm  

Communication regarding prom levels and expectations has already been shared. We look 
forward to a wonderful evening of celebration.  
  



  
 

   
 

Friday 27th June – Leavers’ Assembly  
Our final farewell will take place at 1:30pm. This is a chance to reflect on the students’ time 
at Broadoak, celebrate their achievements, and wish them well for the future.  
We are delighted to invite parents and carers to join us for this special occasion. To help us 
plan seating arrangements, we kindly ask that you complete the RSVP form by Friday 20th 
June.  
���� Please complete the RSVP form here: https://forms.office.com/e/s1g1ssznNT   
 
Students must attend in full school uniform for this event. They are welcome to bring 
a spare shirt for signing, which they can change into after the assembly. However, this 
shirt must not be worn during the assembly itself. More details about the assembly will be 
shared closer to the date.  
  
We are incredibly proud of our Year 11 students and all they have achieved. Thank you for 
your continued support throughout this important year. If you have any questions or need 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
  
Kind regards,   
Nichole Simpson   
Associate Assistant Principal – KS4 Raising Attainment   
Broadoak Academy  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/s1g1ssznNT

